Graduate Center Community Meeting

on Alternatives to the 

Fall 2013 Restructuring Plan

{an interactive gathering of students, faculty, and staff}
Friday, March 8 

3-5pm

Graduate Center room 5414

We invite you to join a GC-wide gathering on Friday, March 8, to discuss clear, practical, and democratic alternatives to the worst aspects of the Fall 2013 Restructuring Plan. We will address how to immediately inform, build solidarity, and create strategic campaigns across GC departments, offices, program student associations. Moreover, this will be an alternative vision for what a Graduate Center Community Meeting can look like.

stay connected: 

TheAdjunctProject@gmail.com

CUNYAdjunctProject.org

